
Closing Ceremony of the Training Programme for Group of Women on Soft Toys Making 
(07.12.2019) 

 
The Sangrahalaya celebrated the closing ceremony of Training Programme on Soft Toys Making for group 
of Women on December 7, 2019. The training programme was started in April, 2019. The trainees 
performed the opening song at the beginning of the programme. Shri Subir Kumar Gupta, Senior Assistant 
Director, Ministry of Textile, Government of India was present as Special Guest and he delivered his 
valuable suggestions to the women for forwarding their activities in future. Smt. Sikha Dutta and Shri 
Prasanta Das, the State Awarded Trainers were also present in the programme. The new Trainees, who 
are participating in new training course of the Sangrahalaya on Handmade Jewelry, which was started from 
December 2019, were also participated in this programme. The women arranged an exhibition by their 
various products, which they had prepared during their training period. At the end of the programme all the 
trainees of the training of Soft Toys Making Course were awarded the certificates. 
 
 

  
 

 

  


